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References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271) S 7::: I
(b) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, dated Augus t 7,1981 n ~

Subject: NUREG-0737, Item II.K.3.44 - Evaluation of Anticipated
Transients With Single Failure

Dear Sir:

This letter responds to Reference (b) which requested additional
information regarding the lmplementation of the subject NUREG Item at Vermont
Yankee. The information requested was a verification that the assumptions and
initial conditions used in the generic analysis described in the General
Electric BWR Owner's Group report, dated December 29, 1980, are representative
for Vermont Yankee.

We have reviewed the analysis assumptions and initial conditions used for
the generic analysis and determined that they are representative for Vermont
Yankee. In light of the information presented above, Vermont Yankee is
planning no further action and considers Item II.K.3.44 closed.

We trus t this informa tion is sa tisfactory; however, should you have any
further questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

R. L. Smith
Licensing Engineer
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